From: Susie Graham [mailto:scgral@hotmail.com]

Sent: Sunday, March 09, 2014 10:06 PM

To: Buckman, Jere

Cc: Thompson, Kevin; staffcounselservice@psc.mo.gov; dcooper@brydonlaw.com; Timothy.Luft@amwater.com;
msqtkelly@live.com; zignego5193@msn.com; rsneameyer@hotmail.com; rolandbarb55@gmail.com;
terrallkl@hotmail.com; perrypersons@yahoo.com; wrk8119@gmail.com; cddunn@threeddd.com;
dmanthe@suddenlink.net; dmeter@aol.com; glabsher@juno.com; swinehartgl@gmail.com; hjms@suddenlink.net;
jackking@centurytel.net; jfaetl@amfam.com; [tongate@gmail.com; youngs81282@suddenlink.net; Baker, Christina
Subject: Re: WC-2014-0138 OPC Filing

To whom it may concern,
We wish to withdraw our complaint against Missouri American Water Company. Thank you.
John and Susie Graham

PO Box 2183
Branson West MO 65737

On Mar 7, 2014, at 4:38 PM, "Buckman, Jere" <jere.buckman@ded.mo.gov> wrote:

<image001.gif>
Attached is the electronic service copy of the document OPC filed today in EFIS in the above
referenced case.

Jere Buckman

SOSA

Office of the Public Counsel
573-751-5557
jere.buckman@ded.mo.gov

<WC-2014-0138 Extension Response.pdf>



